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In June we will be hosting a special party here at Woodstock Residential Care Home to support the Alzheimer’s Society’s

Cupcake Day.

Come along and party with us on Friday 14 June from 2:30pm!

They'll be lots to enjoy, including:

A 1950s and 1960s karaoke
Disco dancing
Fancy dress
Cupcakes, tea and coffee, snacks, white wine spritzers and shandy

We are asking for a small donation of £2.00 per head to go to the charity.

Look forward to seeing you there!
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